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June 16, 1971

Dear Dr. Minovitch:

Thank you for your kind letter of May 29. I have looked
through your material again, and I am sorry to say that

it is still not suited to our current needs. It was :
nonetheless good of you to think of us in this connection.

Cordially,

JM /o

DF:ap Dennis Flanagan
Editor

Dr. Michael A. Minovitch
Jet Propulsion Laboratory
4800 Oak Grove Drive
Pasadena, California 911023



